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F-3   Cahill Superstars 
           Newsletter 

Language Arts 

In reading we are making 

connections as we read. 

Today the children 

practiced making text to 

self, text to text, or text 

to world connections. Try 

this at home with a story! 

In writing, we are 

enjoying some mentor 

texts that offer a 

variety of writing styles. 

This week we added 

important reminders to 

our writer’s notebooks 

and added a section of 

50 things we love! Thank 

you for helping your child 

decorate their writer’s 

notebook! They turned 

out great! 

Social Studies 
This week we began learning 

about important places in 

the United States. We 

talked about how to 

measure on a map! We 

discussed where we would 

want to travel in the United 

States! 
 

Math 
This week we continued to 
work on rounding numbers 
to the nearest tens or 
hundreds place. We also 
worked on finding the 
difference or a sum of a set 
of numbers and then 
rounded to check if our 
answer was reasonable. 
Today we had a “snowball 
fight” to help us with 
mental addition and 
subtraction. We will 
continue to work on these 
skills next week. We will be 
having our unit 2 chapter 
test on Friday 10/11. The 
children will receive a 
practice test on Monday. 
This will come home every 
night in their math folder. 
Please look over the 
practice test with your 
child. Thank you for your 
support. 

            

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

Please continue to check 

your child’s agenda and 

folders every night. 

Homework will also be posted 

on our class website nightly. 

Thank you for your support!   

 

Important Dates 

 

Wednesday Oct 9th-

School is closed 

Friday, Oct 11th- 

Chapter 2 Math Test 

Friday, Oct 11th- 

Monster Mash 

Have an amazing 

weekend! 


